
 
 
From: Mairead Bates   
Sent: 17 January 2023 13:35 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Strongly against this development 
 
Hello 
I would like to inform you that I am strongly against this development on Thaxted road in Saffron 
Walden . 
I live on Rylstone way and had to endure years of upset with the new buildings of Poppy view. 
The thaxted road is so busy with large lorries and general heavy flow of traffic it's difficult to get out 
the bottom of our road , also the increase pollution levels . 
 
I work in the local GP surgery we are overwhelmed with the weight of work and are finding it 
difficult to deal with the patient's we have never mind bringing more people into the town. 
They is a lack of infrastructure in the town ,gosh we have 1 petrol station !! 
I feel nobody to taking notice or just using their common sense when it come to what's best for the 
town going forward. 
 
Please who every makes the final decision on this matter ,look at the town as a whole there has 
been so many changes in the last 20years I have lived here and I am not against change but feel that 
big money making property developers take advantage of what's available and leave our small town 
overcrowded with very poor infrastructure for the lovely people of saffron Walden to live in . 
 
Regards 
M.Bates 
 




